
Dec 3, 2020 

 

Report: To Temagami Municipal Council from the Ad Hoc Committee for the 2020 Employee Christmas 

Gift 

 

Update:  The committee is comprised of Councillor Shymko, Youngs and Deputy Mayor Dwyer.  The 

committee met on Dec 2 and is recommending the following: 

That each employee, full time and part time receive a financial gift for Christmas.  Each full time 

employee, which we understand there are 17, will receive $100, and every part time employee, which 

we understand is 55, will receive $50. Municipal Council is not considered in this proposal. Additionally, 

a Christmas card using a local artist or photograph will also be given to the employee’s wishing them a 

Merry Christmas. 

The total cost of the proposed financial gift is $4,450 (100 x 17 = $1,700 & 50 x 55 = $2,750) 
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